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No - [ urge you to vote NO on LD104. While they may be presented as efforts to
protect public health, these bills actually threaten patient access to safe, affordable
medicine and impose unnecessary burdens on small caregivers and growers who
already operate under tight regulations. These are the small mom and pop shops that
make Maine, Maine.

Mandatory testing requirements—especially when not scaled for small
producers—will drive up costs and limit supply, making it harder for patients like me
to access the medicine we rely on. Maine's caregiver system has worked for years
with a strong safety record. These bills risk dismantling a community-based model in
favor of more industrialized control, which does not serve patients’ best interests.

Please protect patient access and the small businesses that make this program work.
Vote NO on LD104 and LD1847.



